
 
 

            

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The Coronavirus pandemic has impacted us all greatly, especially our current P7 pupils. 

Our P7 class have been denied the experience of finishing their Primary school days the 

proper way. They have missed out on so much including their Confirmation day.  

 

We want the children to have a small token of appreciation for all their efforts whilst 

attending St Patrick’s. The Parents Association of St Patrick’s PS, The Friends of 

Cullyhanna have decided to provide a leaver’s hoody, free of charge for each of our P7 

pupils as a memento of their time in St Patrick’s.  

 

I would ask each parent to email me their name and chosen size of hoody to 

pquinn475@c2kni.net 

 

The sizes available are  

 

Youth 9-11 or 12-13 

 

Adult - XS + 

 

Please send me your email before Friday 22nd of May. Parents will be contacted in June 

with pick up details. 

 

Many thanks to the Friends of Cullyhanna for this kind gesture. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Quinn 
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